Bridgeport Food Policy Council — April 20", 2022 —Online Zoom Meeting

Members in attendance: Matthew Abbot (OPED), Reggy (Fridgeport)
Staff in attendance: Angelica Ojeda (BFPC Coordinator)

Meeting Length/Direction

During the discussion Reggy brought up a new project aimed at reducing the food waste issue seen in the
State of Connecticut with Bridgeport being the city used as the first step in the project. The project is
currently in the discussion phase where members are reaching out to local organizations and asking for
input on how the issue can be best tackled. Matthew brought up that the site is running smoothly and that
any additional information that needs to be added can be sent along.

Upcoming event:
None

Food Policy Council Coordinator Position
The Farmers Market on the East Side has secured a vendor for this season and all preparation has been

completed for the opening day. The FPCC has been in contact with the department of Agriculture to
receive the Senior FMNP to be distributed in July. Continuing to perform the duties by visiting Corner
Stores and connecting with individuals to resolve the issues facing the Food Policy Council.

Location of FPC Meetings
The next meeting will be... May 18" @ 6:00 pm on Zoom




